CHARLES J. SYBY

367 TEANECK ROAD
RIDGEFIELD PARK, N.J.
07660

JULY 24, 1992

Dear Mr. Weisberg, .

I have read some of your works, Whitewash,

Whitewash II, and Whitewash IV, and consider them superb
books.l The Kennedy assassination is a subject that
fasinates me and I think you arerwithout a doubt,the best
author on the subject. I am writing you at this time to
ask if I could purchase the book POSTMORTEM. I have

been unable to locate it in this area, yet hope that

I can still attain this book.

I am enclosing in this letter a check for$20
dollars.to cover the cost. I am also interested in
buying any other books you have written on this subject,
and the assassination of Martin Luther King. If it is
possible and convenient, I would like further information
on how to do this. If I have not enclosed enough money,
unsure of the cost, please write back. Thank you for

your time and looking forward to reading the rest of your

literature.

Sincerely,

ke S0

Charles
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